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Traffic Alert – Cambie Street northbound and W Broadway westbound reduced to single lanes, 
December 9,  1:30 – 3 p.m. 

 

• Traffic on Cambie Street will be reduced to three lanes (2 lanes south and 1 north) between 
W 8th and W 10th avenues on December 9 from 1:30 - 3 p.m. 

• Traffic on W Broadway will also be reduced to three lanes (2 lanes east and 1 west) through 
the intersection at Cambie Street during this period.  

• Traffic on both Cambie Street and W Broadway will return to four-lane configurations at 3 
p.m. 

• Please plan extra time, watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control personnel 
and all signs.  

• The temporary lane closure supports geotechnical surveys near the Canada Line station at 
the intersection of Cambie Street and W Broadway.  

• For questions the public can call the 24/7 public information phone line at 1-844-815-6114. 
• To receive notifications on traffic and construction activities, sign-up at 

www.broadwaysubway.ca/contact/newsletters. 
Follow us on Twitter and Facebook. 

 

mailto:broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca
mailto:info@bcib.ca
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.broadwaysubway.ca%2Fcontact%2Fnewsletters&data=04%7C01%7CASalehi%40BSCGP.ca%7Cc07be3e777ef459669fb08d91714d5be%7Cde0e5864868144feb1ecf02f018f73b1%7C0%7C0%7C637566200515371619%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=YYtX7EkROcXmqzHmXFUYhlfZGCC3bR6lM%2FmKQTaF1TU%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fbroadwaysubway_&data=04%7C01%7CASalehi%40BSCGP.ca%7Cbcd258ff663445500cce08d906a3b471%7Cde0e5864868144feb1ecf02f018f73b1%7C0%7C0%7C637548122807151153%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2B2n54bw46edyKQAKV8iwRgraqP8JrW%2B9JDRwxl9deJM%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fbroadwaysubway&data=04%7C01%7CASalehi%40BSCGP.ca%7Cbcd258ff663445500cce08d906a3b471%7Cde0e5864868144feb1ecf02f018f73b1%7C0%7C0%7C637548122807151153%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=nMMTJKYTmznPwLDtXwjxsdbL%2BCCdBkRd9L8UJ2t7u3M%3D&reserved=0

	December 9, 2021

